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01 November 2024		



To: The Owner/Occupier


Re: Proposed Safety Upgrade

The construction of a School Crossing Safety Upgrade on Lowndes St is proposed to commence soon. The works will be located at the existing school crossing in Lowndes Street and involve the installation of a raised “Wombat” crossing, realignment of kerb and associated drainage & line marking works.

Works will be conducted by COGB staff and contractors and are scheduled to commence in the week beginning 11th November and be completed by mid-December.

Due to the nature of this project, there will be some unavoidable inconvenience regarding traffic and pedestrian/school crossing movement. Throughout all stages of the project, we will maintain safe alternate crossing points for school users and pedestrians with the use of traffic controllers and the school crossing Supervisor while the crossing is active. 
[bookmark: _Hlk34894132]Plans of the proposed works may be inspected on the Council’s website at www.bendigo.vic.gov.au/plans

If you have any concerns or special requirements during construction, please feel free to discuss with the onsite staff in the first instance;

· The Onsite Forman Kevin Apps on 0419 102 243 or
· The Construction Coordinator, Tony Gellatly on 0407 866 043

I wish to thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely
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Tony Gellatly | Construction Coordinator
If you are deaf, hearing or speech impaired, please call us via National Relay Service on 133 677 or www.relayservice.com.au
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